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Good Afternoon,
 
 
Thank you for submitting your project requests for the FWC Gopher Tortoise Habitat Management
Assistance Funding Program. You are receiving this email because your project has been approved
for funding for FY 2018-19. All projects chosen to receive funding are being funded at the amount
requested.
 
Please remember that work may not begin on the project until the MyFloridaMarketplace purchase
order has been created and all project managers have participated in a short conference call to
discuss project procedures. I will begin processing purchase orders this week and will schedule the
conference call once the purchase orders have been created.
 
If you submitted applications for multiple projects, you will receive a follow-up email with additional
information.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
 
Thank you,
 

Alex Kalfin
 
Gopher Tortoise Local Government Coordinator
Gopher Tortoise Conservation Program
Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission
(850) 921-1145
MyFWC.com/GopherTortoise
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